
 

 

                                                                                                                                         5 December 2024 

 

Scheduled Power Outage Notification 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

We would like to tell you about a scheduled shutdown of the electrical 

power that will affect the entire block, including satellite services, 

community fibre internet, and lift operations. 

This temporary interruption is necessary to install the remaining communal 

lights and to make them live. 

Date of Outage: Monday 9 December 2024 

Duration: Approximately 4 hours 

Time: From 9:30 AM to 1:30 PM 

During this period, please be aware that in addition to the loss of electrical 

power, the following services will be impacted: 

Satellite Services: Television and satellite-based internet connections will 

not be available. 

Community Fibre Internet: There will be no internet access through the 

community fibre network. 

Lifts:  Lifts will be non-operational during the outage. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. Our team is committed to restoring 

services as quickly and safely as possible. 

 



If you have any questions regarding these works, please contact, Axis’s 
resident liaison officer Michelle Ralph on 07359 726 348 or via 
email Michelle.ralph@axiseurope.com 
 

Yours sincerely, 
  
Resident Liaison Officer  
Michelle Ralph  
Axis Europe 
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